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P.K. Subban and Snoop Dogg: Match Postponed 

The charity basketball game postponed until summer 2017 at the Bell Center 

 Montreal, June 2, 2016— The charity basketball game featuring rapper Snoop Dogg and 

Canadiens All-Star defenseman P.K. Subban has been postponed to summer 2017 and moved to 

the Bell Centre. 

 Just For Laughs, P.K. Subban and Snoop Dogg have been thrilled by the response to this event 

but realized there was a much greater opportunity to raise money for charity. Just For Laughs 

will now partner with Evenko and the Bell Centre to produce an even more exciting and 

exceptional event as part of Just For Laughs’ 35
th

 anniversary edition. 

 Those who have already purchased tickets can transfer them to next year’s event and get first 

pick at seats in their price category or receive a full refund. Just For Laughs regrets any 

inconvenience that this may cause fans. 

 Please note tickets will be honored for the 2017 event. Ticketholders should keep their ticket(s) 

and they will be contacted before the new on sale date to make the change. Refunds can be 

requested by email at cbg@hahaha.com or by phone at 514-657-5888. 
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